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13th January 2022 

Dear Parents, 

It’s official. Ofsted say New Road Primary and Nursery School is GOOD in every area. 

On behalf of Aspire Learning Trust I am really excited to share with you the Ofsted report for New 

Road Primary and Nursery School. Ofsted have praised the school describing it as good in all areas. 

This is a tremendous moment for our community, and I know that you will be very proud to find 

out that your child attends one of the best schools in the county. 

I want to take this opportunity to thank Mr Litten and his team of hard working and dedicated 

staff for all the love and care they show for the children who attend New Road and their excellent 

teaching skills that help children learn well. Teachers and support staff all play a vital role in the 

success that is being achieved. 

We are also very grateful for the support we receive from parents and guardians who work in 

partnership with the school staff to ensure their children get the very best possible education. 

Ofsted said: - 

 Pupils at New Road are happy and polite. 

 Staff are ambitious for every pupil and what they can achieve 

 Pupils have a clear sense of right and wrong. 

 Leaders have developed a well-planned curriculum. 

 Pupils love reading.  

 Pupils told inspectors that they feel listened to.  

 Governance is strong. 
 

I hope you enjoy reading the report. Whilst the report is really encouraging Mr Litten and myself 

are determined that the school will continue to get better and better and we are already talking 

about what can be done next to make the school even more special. 

Best wishes, 

 

Dr Duncan Ramsey (CEO Aspire Learning Trust) 

 

http://www.newroadprimary.com/

